
 VERSE OF THE MONTH 
 

 

 

 

And the angel answered and said unto the women, Fear not ye: for I 

know that ye seek Jesus, which was crucified. 

He is not here: for he is risen, as he said. Come, see the place where 

the Lord lay. 

Matthew 28:5-6 
 

 
 

     Prayer Requests      
Please join us in prayer 

 

Bettye W. Johnson Prays for Curtis C. Johnson 

Mrs. Nell B. Hembree Prays for Nell B. Hembree 

Rosemary A. Thompson Prays for our country and leaders 

Barbara A. Caldwell Prays for government officials everywhere 

Mrs. Jimmie Nell Davis Prays for Jane Claybrooke and family 

Cathy Trull Prays for our country 

Harold Rigsby Prays for Teresa Johnson 

Roger & Frances Easterling Prays for everyone 

Mary M. Sagendorph Prays for Judy May 

Mr. & Mrs. Wesley A. Hacker Prays for Stan Sumner 

Fredrick & Christine Waldorf Prays for J.W. Thompson 

Mrs. Lovye W. Cochran Prays for America and our leaders 

Bennie & Clara Hall Prays for our healthcare providers and our nation 

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Dollar Prays for Christ United Methodist Church 

Timothy P. Martel Prays for guidance, wisdom, marriage, and himself 

Mrs. Susie H. Etheredge Prays for our country and leaders 

James & Susan Russell Prays for Sylvia Heflin & John Knighton 

Kathy Hayes Prays for John & Cheri Janinda – health and flood problems 

Janice Route Blaylock Prays for Brenda, Kim, Lamonica, and Wayne 

France Mathis Prays for The Mathis Family & Joyce Solomon Family 

Mrs. Annie M. Kessinger Prays for America, coronavirus healing, and our Christian leaders and helpers 

Mrs. Pauline P. Worthy Prays for First Baptist Church of Leesburg & for their senior pastor and youth pastor search teams 

Mrs. Louie A. Moore Marshall Prays for all the mean, selfish and hateful people of the United States 

 

Bear ye one another's burdens, and so fulfil the law of Christ.  Galatians 6:2 
 

If you have a prayer request that you would like to have published in the newsletter, please make a note on 

your reply card or mail us a letter. 
 

 
 
 

*  Donation receipts update  * 
 

Dear friends,  We have recently mailed out reciepts for January & February. If you didn’t receive yours or 
need to report any corrections. You may contact us at the ministy office at (229)-435-7615 

We plan to mail out reciepts for March and April by the end of May. 
 
 
 

 Fellowship Ministry 

distributing Bibles in 
Pakistan we sent as a gift. 

                                          

Mission Outreach . . .   
All the way to Pakistan 

There’s more information 

on our website. 

Please visit 

www.AlbanyRescueMission.org 

& click on “Mission Outreach.” 
 

(These international missions are privately 

supported by our staff.) 

 

Fellowship Ministry spreading the 
gospel to children in Pakistan 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

The pieces of this newsletter mailing were designed using Microsoft products.   
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DIRECTOR’S NOTES 

He is risen 
 

Jesus said unto her, I am the resurrection, and the life: he that believeth in me, though 

he were dead, yet shall he live: 

And whosoever liveth and believeth in me shall never die. Believest thou this? 

 John 11: 25-26  
 

 

Dear Supporters and Friends, 

As we celebrate the resurrection of the Lord Jesus Christ, we praise the 

Lord for what He has done for us.  The Bible says we are all sinners and we 

cannot save ourselves.  The Lord came down to do for us what we cannot do 

for ourselves.  He paid our sin debt!  In order to go to Heaven, Jesus said we 

must repent and trust in Him personally.  He paid it all!  All I can say is, this is one sinner that 

He has saved.  I pray you have trusted in Him for your salvation.   

I want to thank all of you for your support and prayers.  I also want to thank our staff 

who volunteer their services to the Mission.  They work long hours, without much off-time, to 

serve the Lord here at the Mission.  We would like to thank all of you that support the Mission 

on a regular monthly basis.  Because of your regular support, we are able to supply the needs 

of those who come to us for help.  Also, special thanks to all of you who have donated items 

to the Mission. 

We are running close to capacity at the Men’s Division and the Women & Children’s 

Shelter.  We had a graduation last month for the men and women who have finished the New 

Beginnings program.  For the next several months, donations usually fall off.  We would 

appreciate your continued prayers and support during the spring and summer months.  Also, 

we are always in need of non-perishable food items.  We are feeding over 7,000 meals per 

month and providing food bags to needy families.  Whatever you are able to do to help us will 

be a blessing to those in need. 

We hope you and your family have a blessed Easter. 

Thank you. 
    Saved to serve, 

          Bro. Larry  
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BREAKING NEWS! 
 

 

Mike’s Corner 
Hello everyone, 

 

The world is presently facing a global pandemic. The COVID-19 virus has taken the world by storm. 

Dougherty County is in the top five of most cases in Georgia. We haven’t even begun to feel the economic 

impact that is about to befall on us. We ask that you join us in prayer for the families affected by this 

devastating pandemic. We are at the time this goes to press still in operation. We are still taking in new 

residents with a more detail-oriented screening process. Our thrift store is still open and accepting new 

donations. We are giving out emergency food bags daily. We have a COVID-19 protocol in place and 

follow all guidelines given to us by our government officials. We do have a desperate need for cleaning 

supplies and toiletries. I want to offer some words of encouragement for our friends and supporters, 

we’re strong, The Lord made us that way, by his will and with his help. we are going to survive this. It 

may get worse before it gets better. The Lord said “perilous times and trials will come, as Christian 

people, we should rise up to meet them” 
 

May God Bless Each of You  

Mike Gravette, 

Program Director 
 

Gifts Given to the Mission 
In Honor 

Abigail S. S. Class of Sherwood Baptist in honor of feeding the hungry 
Francis Mathis in honor of Our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ 

James Digby in honor of Bro. Larry Hample 
Mrs. Doris M. Jones in honor of Capper & Sara 
Mrs. Love W. Cochran in honor of our heroes 

Diana Settle in honor of Eddie Haggerty 
James Digby in honor of Bro. Mike Gravette 

Bennie & Clara Hall in honor of Our Lord & Savior Jesus Christ 
Fredrick & Christine Waldorf in honor of J.W. Thompson 

Harold Rigsby in honor of Byne Church 
Dr. Glenn & Mrs. Deborah Zuern in honor of Anna Zuern  

Mrs. Pauline P. Worthy in honor of Mike Cox 
Cathy Trull in honor of all those in need 

Kathy Hayes in honor of C. Jenkins 
James & Susan Russell in honor of James L. Russell 

Mary Sagendorph in honor of Our Lord & Savior Jesus Christ 
Terry Grinsted in honor of Joseph Jones 

Ms. Verdie G. Bullock in honor of Ann Long 
Mrs. Annie M. Kessinger in honor of our ministries, protectors, and volunteers 

MISSION OUTREACH RESULTS FOR FEBRUARY 2020 
 

Individual Cases      Professions of Faith in Christ 

Emergency Aid  165    Mid-Day Chapel Service   21 

Emergency Food Bags   85    Men’s Program Division     8 

Misc. Donations           277    Women’s Program Division     6 

        Mission Outreach      7 
 

Free Clothing: Hundreds of individual pieces.  Over 7,000 meals served. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HOPE FOR THE HOMELESS 

REMEMBERING & HONORING 
 

Gifts Given to the Mission 
In Memory 

 
 

Juanita Gilmore in memory of Dr. Henry Gilmore 
Joe W. Lawrence, Jr. in memory of George Peterson 
Sandy & Mandy McGuire in memory of W.A. Hamby 

Rosalyn T. Jones in memory of Ernest C. Jones, Sr. 
Patti B. Savelle in memory of Mike Bush 

Frances Mathis in memory of Charlie W. Mathis 
Mrs. Joyce J. Sadler in memory of Bob Sowell 

Mr. Steve Stahl in memory of Dr. Richard Miller 
Mrs. Linda Watson in memory of Dwight Williams 

Mr. & Mrs. John C. Holman in memory of Carroll Harpole 
Bettye W. Johnson in memory of John & Clara Whitaker 

James & Susan Russell in memory of Grace Russell 
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Dollar in memory of their son Michael 
Mrs. Jimmie Nell Davis in memory of Howard Claybrooke 

Cathy Trull in memory of all those who have gone before us 
Janice Route Blaylock in memory of Willa Mathis-Singer 

Lucille Glow in memory of Willie Glow 
Danny & Heather Ross in memory of Carol Ross 

Christopher Liberto in memory of Susan D. Liberto 
Robert Ford in memory of Mykia Tucker 

Barbara Bush in memory of Donna Bush Kellogg 
Mr. Steve Stahl in memory of Evelyn Stahl 

Mrs. Billie Kirksey in memory of Gerald Kirksey 
Betty Fitzgerald in memory of Wayne Fitzgerald 

Terry Grinsted in memory of C.C. Jones 
Kathy Hayes in memory of W.L. Smith 

Mrs. Leroy R. Hall in memory of Mr. Leroy R. Hall 
Juanita Gilmore in memory of Dr. Henry Gilmore 

Donald & Joann Pollock in memory of Johnny Nutt 
Johnny & Linda Arnold in memory of Donnie Carter 

Bennie & Clara Hall in memory of Christopher C. Lundy 
Michael & Pam Amos in memory of Hoyt D. Amos 

Mrs. Theresa Goodrum in memory of John Goodrum 
Mrs. Juanita G. Lawson in memory of H. B. Lawson 

Harold Rigsby in memory of Our Lord & Savior Jesus Christ 
Dr. Richard H. Anson in memory of Raymond Nasrallah, Jr. 

Clay & Rebecca Miller in memory of The Roach Family 
William M. Revill, Jr. in memory of William Revill, Sr. 

Mary Sagendorph in memory of Vesta Fletcher 
Laverne Barnhill in memory of Jim Barnhill 

Helen J. Black in memory of Dr. Billy C. Black 
Billy & Hazel Hughes in memory of Ozie Barnett 

Mrs. Lovye W. Cochran in memory of B.F. Cochran 
Ms. Verdie G. Bullock in memory of David & Paul White 
Mrs. Annie M. Kessinger in memory of loved ones passed 

Mrs. Louie A. Moore Marshall in memory of Petty Officer Jimmie Warren Fennell, II 
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